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12th February 2018 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
For homework this year in year 4, we are using a homework grid. The homework grid is a format 
that we hope will prove to be student friendly while taking into account and recognising the 
commitments that families have day to day.  
  
Homework will be completed over one week. It will be given out on Monday and is to be completed 
by Friday. Your child will need to complete any compulsory activities stated on the homework grid 
and choose at least one activity from each rectangle box of tasks. In order to differentiate the work 
and to allow children to be challenged we have included 3 levels for each activity - Challenge 1, 
Challenge 2 and Challenge 3. Children have the flexibility of selecting which challenge best suits 
their need. At times teachers may also ask students to complete a particular level. 
 
Homework can be completed online via Google Classroom or in their homework book. If students 
are completing their homework online using an Ipad, parents will need to download a range of 
google apps to support their completion of tasks. These include Google Classroom, Google docs 
and Google slides. All apps have no charge. There are other Google applications that may be 
helpful in extending your child but these are not necessary at this point in time. 
  
We hope that you will find the Homework Grid to be an easily manageable format that promotes 
independence and assists students to organise their study time whilst still providing opportunities 
for them to extend themselves. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 4 Teachers 
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